
 

 

 

We are rapidly approaching the end of the Autumn Term so would like to share with you the plans for the last 
day of term: 
 

• Wednesday, 20 December will be a half day, we will finish at 12.25pm. School buses have been arranged 
to leave at 12.30pm and students in receipt of free school meals will be able to get these at break time 
from the canteen or kiosk. 
 

• It will also be a non school uniform day- Christmas jumpers are encouraged! 
 

• As our final House Competition of the 2023 we will be collecting donations for a local charity on 
Wednesday, 20 December, we are encouraging students to bring at item from the list below, these will 
be collected in during tutor time. 

 

• There will be live music at break time and all students will be in tutor Period 3 & 4 completing a range 
of Christmas activities and attending a House celebration assembly.  

 

 

          Food                              Non-food items 
 
❖ UHT Milk 

 

 
❖ Shower gel 

❖ Tinned Meat (hotdogs, meatballs etc) 
 

❖ Shampoo/conditioner 

❖ Tinned Fish 
 

❖ Deodorant 

❖ Tinned Fruit 
 

❖ Toilet rolls 

❖ Sponge/rice puddings 
 

❖ Washing up liquid 

❖ Coffee (small jars) 
 

❖ Laundry detergent pod 

❖ Long-life juice 
 

 

❖ Pasta sauce 
 

 

❖ Tinned veg (potatoes, carrots, green beans 
tomatoes) 

 

 

❖ Tinned meals (spaghetti, chicken or veg 
curries, chilli) 
 

 

❖ Tinned soup 
 

 

❖ Jam and spreads  
 
 

 
 

“Should school holidays be redistributed?” 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• 12 December – Dress Rehearsal for the Christmas Concert (Main Hall), 3.00pm-5.00pm 

• 14 December – Christmas Lunch, 12.25pm – 2.05pm 

• 14 December – Christmas Concert, (Main Hall) 7.00pm – 9.00pm  

• 19 December – Year 7 and Year 8 – Snowball Disco (Main Hall), 5.00pm – 7.00pm 
 

 

• Redlands House Residential Home Trip– some of our Year 9 students went to chat and play games with 
the residents of Redlands House go to our news page to read more about the trip and see the photos.  

 

 

Mr Earl met with three fantastic students this week, you can 
find out more on our Hot Chocolate news page. 

 

• Norwich Parent Power flyer 
 
 

 
 

Apply to Hellesdon Sixth Form - The Sixth Form application closing 
date is Monday 11 December visit our website for more information 
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/sixthform or email the Sixth Form 
Team sixthform@hellesdon.net if you have any questions. 
 
Oddballs - For conference this week we were visited by Oddballs, for 
more information click here Oddballs visit 
 
Follow us on Instagram hellesdonsixthform #YourNextStep  
 

https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/friend-in-deed-visit-to-redlands-care-home
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/hellesdonhigh/news-and-events/hhs-news/hot-chocolate-with-the-principal-1-2-3
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/sixthform
mailto:sixthform@hellesdon.net
https://www.wensumtrust.org.uk/sixthform/sixthform/apply-to-sixth-form/latest-news/oddballs-visit

